
 

We have had an amazing first week back with football competitions, trips to St George’s Hall and lots of 

exciting learning has taken place. We had a visit from local police officers to speak to the children about being 

safe on Bonfire Night. Please take care tonight and enjoy your Bonfire Celebrations. 

 

Family Mass – On Saturday 13th November at 5pm there will be a family mass at Mount Carmel Church. If you 

would like to attend the mass, please click on the link below so that we can give readings out to the children and 

prepare them. This is particularly important for the children in Year 4 who will be making their First Holy 

Communion next year. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=x0ATrNoh2kyKPHKEXDwZoKTNlpYEp19Mh_MNmPJLcv

5UREVVQzVBSFFSVkMwV1dIMjlKQUhTVk1PRS4u 

 

Parents Evening – On Monday we will be holding our Parents evening virtually. A reminder will be sent out prior 

to your appointment. You will be sent a link by email to click on. It is NOT a phone call. You must click the link. 

You will also have the option to not have your camera on. Each appointment is 10 minutes long and you will be cut 

off after 10 minutes. Any problems please contact the school office. 

 

COVID – If your child develops symptoms - persistent cough, temperature, loss of taste or smell, please take 

them for a PCR test. However, if anyone in the house has symptoms or tests positive for COVID, your child can 

still attend school if they do not have symptoms. Please ensure your child is attending school every day. Any 

problems please contact the office. 

 

Safeguarding – Please find a link from the NSPCC about how to support your child staying safe online. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs – These will continue until Christmas. We still have space in the following club.  

Wednesday Night 3:15 – 4:15 - Choir Y3 – 6 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=x0ATrNoh2kyKPHKEXDwZoKTNlpYEp19Mh_MNmPJLcv

5UMkdFUkJMWEhKM1FUUk4xN1E5UzI4MldTRy4u 
 

PE TIMETABLE 

CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Wednesday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 – Monday & Wednesday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Important Dates  

Date & Time Activity Who? 

Monday 8th November 

2pm – 6:30pm 

Parents Evening – this will be held virtually, please look out for 

your link to click on. 

Parents 

Saturday 13th November 

5pm 

Family mass at Mount Carmel  Family 

Friday 19th November  Children in need – children can wear their own clothes for a 

donation 

Children  

 

 

St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School  

 

Peace, Love & Understanding 

 

Be the Best that You Can Be 

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter - @st_patricks 

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

Phone - 0151 709 1062  

Friday 5th November  
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